
 
  March 14, 2022 

Re: Barney Road, Mosel Avenue, Douglas Avenue Projects  
Project Numbers: 210084, 210097, 210170 

 

Parcel #  
Resident/Property Owner(s) 
Address 
City, State, Zip 
 
Dear Resident/Property Owner(s), 
 
The Road Commission of Kalamazoo County (RCKC) is planning to make improvements in Kalamazoo 

township to Barney Road between Nichols Road and Douglas Street, and to the intersections of Mosel 

Avenue at Douglas Avenue, Westnedge Avenue, Burdick Street, and Riverview Drive, during the 

construction season of 2022. The RCKC is also planning to make pavement marking changes to Douglas 

Avenue during a resurfacing project on that roadway in the construction season of 2023.  

The Barney Road project will include reconstruction, drainage improvements, curb and gutter work, 

milling, and hot mix asphalt (HMA) overlay of Barney Road. The Mosel Avenue project will include traffic 

signal replacements and upgrades for the intersections of Mosel Avenue at Riverview Drive, Burdick 

Street, Westnedge Avenue, and Douglas Avenue. The Douglas Avenue project will include milling and 

paving the road surface along with converting the roadway to a consistent 3 lane section. 

We invite you to attend the public information meeting to be held on April 6th at 6:00pm. The meeting 

will be held at North Park Reformed Church, located at 1316 Barney Road, Kalamazoo, MI 49004. Please 

park on the East side of the church if possible.  

If you’re unable to attend this meeting, we will have a link to a recording of the project posted on our 

website following the meeting here: https://www.kalamazoocountyroads.com/projects.php. 

We’re excited to bring this updated infrastructure to your area, and we appreciate your patience 

throughout the process. If you have any questions, please use the Contact Us/Service Request form on 

our website.  You can also stay up to date with projects throughout the county and in Kalamazoo 

Township by signing up for RCKC Connect, using the Notify Me form on our website. 

 

Sincerely, 

Road Commission of Kalamazoo County 

Your Local Road Professionals Since 1909 


